
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
MARCH 9, 2011 

 
 
 
 
 

PRESENT:  Donald Burke, Janet Brown, Robert Gordon 
GUEST:   Judy Rogers 
 
The meeting was at the home of Don Burke. 
 
Meeting called to order @5:00pm. 
 
The minutes of the September 14, 2010 meeting were read and accepted by all.  There were no 
meetings in Oct., Nov. and Dec. 2010 and Jan. & Feb. 2011 
 
Don Burke fractured his knee cap and we all hope he has a speedy recovery. 
 
Rob Gordon has been working on the bid specs for the replacement of front fence at Center Square so 
they can be presented to carpenters by Rob this month. 
 
The Highway Dept. will remove old fence just before work begins.  This Saturday Rob will be getting 
accurate measurements of fence, gates and see how many of the old granite posts need to be replaced.  
We may do 8-10 foot rails attached to granite post by brackets if possible.  The other option is to do  
exact footprint of original fence. 
 
He will present all options to us for decision.  Then he will meet with all carpenters to explain bid 
specs.  Thanks Rob for your expertise help. 
 
We would like to thank the voters for approving the cemetery replacement stonewall at Dow Peaslee 
on Rte 77. 
 
Janet will call NH Rep. Neal Kurk to see if we can get them to close at least one side of the road so 
work can begin there in June. 
 
Elections of Officers for 2011 was discussed.  Don Burke, Chairman, Janet Brown, Secretary. 
 
We will get the monthly meeting dates for the year 2011 posted. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:58 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Janet Brown, Secretary 


